
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

3. HAMPSHIRE STREET NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT PLAN 
 
 The Roading Projects Consultation Leader sought the approval of the Board to publicise the concept 

plan for the Hampshire Street Neighbourhood Improvement Plan.   
 
 Gail Sheriff moved: 
 
 “That a second Hampshire Street Neighbourhood Plan be distributed as part of the public consultation 

showing an alternative pedestrian crossing point closer to the Wainoni Park playground.” 
 
 The motion was seconded by Glenda Burt and when put to the meeting was declared lost on division 

number 1 on the casting vote of the Chairperson, by 6 votes to 5, the voting being as follows: 
 
 Against (6): James, Kellaway, Lea, Rowlands (and the Chairperson’s casting vote), and Williams. 
 
 For (5): Andrews, Burt, Evans, Hammond, and Sheriff. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. To approve the Hampshire Street Neighbourhood Improvement Plan for formal consultation. 
 
 2. To seek budgetary provision in 2005/06 for additional traffic calming initiatives along the rest of 

Hampshire Street, including any associated drainage works. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


